
   ESPECIALLY FOR OUR 
 GUESTS . . .  
 Please pick up an information 

packet from our welcome table 
in the lobby.  We also have a 
small gift for our first-time 
guests. 

 

 We are grateful for your 
presence today.  Please fill out 
an attendance card (please 
indicate both your first and last 
names) so we can have a 
record of your presence. 

 

 About halfway through the 
service, the children 
kindergarten through the              
4th grade will be dismissed for 
their own class downstairs.  For 
those 4 years old and under, 
there are classes on the main 
level throughout the entire 
service.  We encourage the use 
of our attended nursery class for 
those who need it. 

 

 If you have any questions 
concerning our services or the 
church or the Bible, we 
encourage you to speak to our 
minister or one of our elders. 
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LECTURESHIP 
The Bible speaks a lot about 

joy, even in the face of problems, 

pain and prosecution.  However, 

many, even in the church, have lost 

their joy and their peace.  We want 

to define what this means and how 

to renew, recharge, and restart the 

joy of the Lord at the Rising 

Above seminar on April 15-17 at 

the Royal Oak Church of Christ.  

Singing begins at 6:30 each 

evening and the lesson will be at 

7:00.  In order to give everyone the 

opportunity to attend the 

lectureship, our services here will 

be cancelled on Wednesday night.  

Northeast has been asked to 

provide workers for the 

Wednesday night session.  Please 

check the list in the hallway to see 

if you can fill one of the spots. 

    This Wednesday   
    everyone is invited to  
    come at 6:00 for a meal 
together before our Bible Study 
time.  Please sign up in the hallway 
if you plan to be there. 



Lori Smith has a kidney stone and will have a stent inserted on Tuesday. 

Ron Sanders continues to recover from pneumonia. 

Nina Sims is still experiencing a lot of pain, and Craig is home sick with the 

 flu. 

Nathan Kaganac will have knee surgery on Friday. 

Bill & Janet Boggs, Darryl’s grandparents, are experiencing some health 

 concerns. 

Cathlene Moore, Tranika’s mom, is waiting for test results as she continues 

 with her cancer treatments. 

In Our Thoughts 
and Prayers 

LADIES DAY  
Our Northeast Ladies Day  

will be held Saturday, April 27, 

from 8:30 - 11:30.  Speakers for the 

day will be Victoria Daniels from 

the Westside Church of Christ and 

our very own, Deanna Graves.  

The theme for the day is 

Submitting to Jesus and Submitting 

to One Another in Love.  Flyers are 

in lobby for you to share with your 

family and friends.  If you plan to 

be part of this uplifting day, please 

sign up in the hallway.  

REQUESTING PRAYERS 
Nichole Jackson has asked for our 

prayers to help her stay encouraged 

as she struggles with problems in 

her life. 

Brenda McCraw asks for prayers 

that she can make a new start with 

her relationship with God. 

FACEBOOK PAGE 
    Thank you, Lori Mason, for  

        keeping our Facebook page 

    up to date.   

PLACING MEMBERSHIP 
   

   LaVerne Stringer 
   

EGG HUNT 
    This year our egg hunt will 

    be on Easter Sunday,  

April 21, following our morning 

services, at our building.  There 

will be a light lunch for the kids, 

and any others who would like to 

stay, and then the hunt will begin.  

Please sign up your kids, 0-12, on 

the bulletin board in the hallway.  

Donations would be helpful.  See 

Jilll Mostek or Vicki. 

LADIES DAY MEETING 
    There will be a meeting next 

    Sunday morning following 

services for all the ladies who are 

helping with the ladies day.  See 

Brenda or Vicki of  you have any 

questions. 



HO W TO BECOME  A CHRISTIAN  
 

Jesus Christ, the Son of God, died for us and rose from the dead, making salvation available as a gift  (John 

3:16;  Romans 6:23).  In order to benefit from this great sacrificial love, one must receive God’s grace 

through faith in Christ and obedience to him  (Romans 5:1-2; Hebrews 5:9).  To become a Christian, the 

Bible teaches that we must believe in and put our trust in Christ (John 8:24), turn away from a life of sin 

(Luke 13:3), confess Jesus as Lord (Romans 10:9-10), and be baptized for the forgiveness of sins  (Acts 2:38; 

22:16).   If you would like to further study this question of “What must I do to be saved?”, please see  our 

minister or one of our elders. 

CHORUS TOUR 
The Metro Detroit Youth  

Chorus, including our own Lela 

Murray, left yesterday for their 

annual spring tour.  Keep this great 

group of young people and their 

chaperones in your prayers as they 

travel and share God’s love 

through song along the way. 

THANK YOU 
   To our Northeast family:   

   Thank you so much for the 

very gracious gift of a trip to 

Mackinaw Island.  Thank you more 

for the many years of service and 

kindness to our family.  We miss 

you all and continually pray for you. 

God Bless, Mark & Cindy  

TOUCH DECISIONS 
By David Sproule  

 

Life is full of decisions.  Most of them (the vast majority of them) are small and easy 

decisions, but some decisions are difficult and life-changing.  Is there a way to make 

tough decisions a little less tough?   

 

While many factors go into making a decision, the big decisions of life do not have to 

be made alone!  The wise man said that "with many counselors [plans] succeed"  

(Proverbs 15:22), and "in the multitude of counselors there is safety" (11:14; 24:6).  

But we need to be sure that we are surrounding ourselves with wise, GODLY counsel 

(not just telling us what we want to hear)! 

 

The best thing we can (and MUST) do is pray.  Over a period of days and weeks, talk 

intimately (and progressively) with your Father: "God, I need your help!  Please help 

me with this decision!  God, I think this is what I'm going to do.  Please put a 

roadblock in the way somehow if I shouldn't do this."  "Let your requests be made 

known to God" (Philippians 4:6).  Are you? 



ELDER CHAIRMAN 
Bill Nocita 

 

WORSHIP ATTENDANTS 
March 31, 2019 

    

Opening Prayer - David Anderson 

Song Leader - Bill Nocita 

Sermon - Jim MacKenzie 

 

Communion servants for March 

 Steve Karwowski Craig Sims   

 Jay Kramer   John Kaganac 
 

Audio visual servitor for March 

 Jamie Nelson   Kara Mason 

 

Pray For Our Missions!  

 Bad Axe Church of Christ 

 China 

 Church of Christ Care Center 

 Eastern European Mission 

 India 

 Metro Detroit Youth Chorus 

 Michigan Christian Youth Camp 

 Nigeria 

 Shults-Lewis Children’s Home 

 
 

 

FOR THE RECORD 
March 24, 2019  

Bible School                                    55 
Sunday Morning Worship                   101 
 Avg. attendance for 2019           103 
Sunday Evening Worship                     27 
Mid-Week Bible Study                              29 
Contribution                           $3,683.31 
    Avg. contribution for 2019     $3,670.14 
    Budget                  $3,284.00 
 

Shults-Lewis                                $29.00 
    Total for 2019                            $330.85 
 

  

   

 

      

 
 

 

 

DEACONS 
 

 

Tom Cardwell         586-362-8609 
 tcard149@gmail.com 
Mike Messier          313-690-2226 

 mmessier@mirealsource.com 
Russ Patenaude    313-806-5194 

 russpatenaude@hotmail.com 
 

 

SHEPHERDS 
 

 

Joe Mason    586-242-9044 

 josephmasonjm@aol.com 

Bill Nocita    313-910-2718 

 wnocita2001@gmail.com 

 

SECRETARY 
 

Vicki Loftis ~ 586-777-5470 (office) 

    586-246-6368 (cell) 

vicki2952@gmail.com 

  Find us on Facebook 
 

www.facebook.com/groups/

northeastcofc 

TIMES OF SERVICES 
     

Sunday   
   Bible School - 9:30 a.m.  

  Worship -10:30 a.m. & 5:00 p.m.  
 

Wednesday  
Bible Study - 7:00 p.m.  

 

PREACHING MINISTER 
 

Ron Sanders, Jr. ~ 586-777-5470 (office) 
901-338-4219 (cell) 

olemissrebels87@gmail.com 


